

Office of Admissions

201 Strand Union
P .O. Box 172190
Bozeman, MT 59717-2190

Tel (406) 994-2452 Toil Free (888) MSU-CATS Orientation (406) 994-2827

E-mail admissions@montana.edu
Web www.montana.edu

Fall 2017

Montana State University has two visit opportunities for interested students. Enclosed is a visit poster that highlights both options: personal visits and MSU Fridays. Thank you for your assistance in seeing that our poster is displayed for your students.

Personal visits can be set up by the student, Monday through Friday throughout the year. These visits can include a campus tour, residence hall information session, meeting with an admissions counselor, faculty meetings, sample classes (if available) and facility tours. Personal visits are tailored to the student's academic interests.

Students can also participate in MSU Friday, where prospective students and family members explore MSU academics, extra-curricular activities, student life and more. The **program is free!** The MSU Friday dates are October 20, 2017, January 26, 2018, March 9, 2018, March 23, 2018 and June 15, 2018. Many students have been sent a postcard inviting them to the event; however, please feel free to refer them to the online registration form at www.montana.edu/admissions/msufriday.

If you have any questions about either of our visit opportunities, please give us a call at 1-888-MSU-CATS. I wish you the best for the 2017/2018 school year. Thank you for encouraging your students to take advantage of our excellent visit opportunities!

Sincerely,

Ronda Russell

Director of Admissions

Londa Russell

rrussell@montana.edu

www.montana.edu

P.S. Do not forget to tell your students about our scholarship opportunities! Montana State University awards many scholarships to new freshmen. Get more details at http://www.montana.edu/admissions/scholarships/index.html.